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Seeing An Opening

Good news; Gov. Bakers’ re-opening announcement, which includes now-

permissible religious worship services, allows in-person conclusions to our

school year. Specifically, we are assembling plans for a final St. Margaret

Primary School Mass, SFXP Grade Eight Graduation Mass, and JPII Class of

2020 Commencement. Details of these events will be shared soon, and (of

course) we will observe strictly public health guidelines for worship services

and high school graduations. It will be good to mark these passages together! 

One may ask: Why Catholic schools in 2020-2021 when school will be more

distant? Our answer -- Five “P’s” that you can count on from us: Prayer,

Partnership with Families, Personalization, Perseverance, and Planning. Read

a powerful and concise value statement here. Thank you for the value you place

on high-quality Catholic education. 

Earlier in the month, I wrote that current circumstances would not hamper

progress in implementing the school’s strategic plan. I am pleased to tell you

that we have successfully hired the school’s first full-time Special Education

Director/Teacher, and I look forward to introducing her to you soon. 

Recently, we sent our second “Open Letter to Friends and Supporters” to the

broader community who are not in daily contact with the school. The open

letter shares how we have fared in COVID-19 closure days. Read here. 

Finally, the ODDBall 2020 Virtual Auction runs from May 31 to June 12. The

call at this time is “keeping the faith.” Please log in and give generously.

 

Happy Memorial Day Weekend, 

Chris

https://www.sjp2hs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/CatholicSchoolTaskForce_2020-final.pdf
https://www.sjp2hs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Community_Update_05.pdf
https://pjp2hs.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/OddBall2020/tabid/1115153/Default.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJMGr55OIJR5tJ3I053OY_TcHmmYVWUs1Me2o7AxHyiODiQg/viewform
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In just 7 days, we are kicking off the OddBall Online Auction with our ever-
popular SMPS, SFXP and JPII baskets.

Our students and parents really out did themselves this year!

Bidding starts May 31st. 

Odds are you'll want at least one of these baskets!

We are proud to offer “over the bridge” transportation exclusively for St. Francis
Xavier and St. John Paul II students daily.

Pick-up/drop-off at one of three stops in Bourne, Plymouth, Sagamore and travel
directly to SFXP/JPII in Hyannis.

For 2020-2021, the school will provide a 100% subsidy of the approx. $1,700 annual
cost. Therefore, in order to be issued a bus pass, all families must do is sign-up online. 
*A student must be registered for 2020-2021 to sign-up and receive a bus pass. 
Please click here to register.

http://sjp2hs.org/bluegold/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/SMPS5.10.pdf
http://sjp2hs.org/bluegold/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Distance-Learning-Letter_May-24-2020.pdf
http://sjp2hs.org/bluegold/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Students-and-Families-Communication-May-24.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJMGr55OIJR5tJ3I053OY_TcHmmYVWUs1Me2o7AxHyiODiQg/viewform

